MINUTES OF MEETING OF SLEA PADDLERS
HELD ON 06 JUNE 2010

Present

Barry Mair
Patricia Matthews
Dane Butler
Kevin Matthews
Miriam Holden
Ben Holden
Adam Callaby
Steve Callaby
Alison Callaby

Apologies

There were apologies from Megan Hird Liam May and Bev Russell /

Minutes of Previous Meeting

The minutes from the previous meeting were not yet available and
approval wi;ll be deferred to the next meeting. /

Treasurer’'s Report

Dane reported that the clubs accounts are very healthy as each weeks
session is bringing in between £30 and £40 a week
The BCU affiliation fees have all been paid.

Membership

Alison reported that we have 62 members who have paid in full and 3
possible new members. Barry gets a lot of enquiries through the
website. Discussion took place as to whether we should cap the
membership numbers. It was agreed that we will keep it under review
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7y Future Events

Pool sessions have been booked as follows

ii’_ 18 September

09 October

16 October

23 October '
- 06 November
| 27 November
| 04 December

[ 11 December
18 December

nding

Barry reported that the current funding awards for all has run out
the report is due in for 1 June 2010 Barry to sort out. The club has
ot applied for any new funding

9. Any Other Business

The T-shirts have been a great success
Barry formally thanked Steve for all his hard work on the cano/
trailer

Kevin suggested that all the coaches should have a meeting —

Kevin reported that he and Steve were attending a child Pro ction
update

Patricia reported that she had y{)leted on line training with
Lincolnshire county council

Patricia proposed seconded by Alison thgy!é club should pay for
all child protection training agreed by all

The come and try day was a great success with 84 on the water
and some new members now attending the club

Barry has agreed that the club will do a demonstration at the Stea/
Slipway opening on3 July 2010 10 am to 4 pm

Barry is still chasing up insurance for the equipment

11. Date of Next Meeting

8 July 2010
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